

May 1, 2023

Scott Pearman Chief Executive Officer Bermuda Hospitals Board P.O. Box HM 1023 Hamilton HM DX Bermuda

**Subject:** Your November 2023 Qmentum Survey

**Evidence Review (6 months decision point)** 

Dear Scott Pearman:

The Accreditation Decision Committee has reviewed the evidence submitted by the Bermuda Hospitals Board as a follow-up to your recent accreditation decision.

As a result of this review, we are pleased to advise you that the follow-up requirements have been met. Your Quality Performance Roadmap has been updated to reflect compliance with the evaluated criteria.

We congratulate you on this achievement that demonstrates your organization's determination and commitment to ongoing quality improvement. We applaud your leadership, staff, and accreditation team members for their efforts and dedication to the provision of safe, quality health services.

However, the following requirements remain unmet since your last survey in November 2023. You are not required to provide further evidence of compliance at this time.

Medication Management (2.3.5), (14.3)

Should you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact Nyreen Colmenares, Health Care Improvement Advisor, at 1-613-714-0331, or by email at Nyreen.Colmenares@accreditation.ca.

Sincerely,

Julie Langlois, PhD

Chair, Accreditation Decision Committee

c.c.: Leonette Georges, Accreditation and Compliance Manager